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13 July 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 Game’s Afternoon and Leaver’s Assembly  

 

There will be a Game’s Afternoon for Year 6 children only on Tuesday 19 July 

from 3.15-5.00pm.  

 

This will be a relaxed fun and games afternoon for everyone; there will also be party 

food.    Please could you sign and return the slip below as soon as possible so we have 

an idea of numbers to cater for. 

 

On Tuesday 19 July there will be a Leaver’s Assembly at 2.30pm to which you are 

warmly invited, when we shall celebrate the children’s time at Petworth Primary 

School.     

 

We do hope you will be able to join us for the Leaver’s Assembly. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
John Galvin 

Headteacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please sign and return to the School Office by Friday 15
th

 July.   Thank you. 

 

My child …………………………………………………………….. 

 

will be coming to the Games Afternoon      Yes/No 

 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………..  Date…………………….. 
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